
 

Re: KH/EO/FS/NatureWalk 

 
18th March 2025 
 

Nature Walk - 21st March 2025 
 
 
Dear Parent/ Carer, 
  
We are writing to inform you that your child has been selected to partake in an educational 
visit to Barr Beacon Hill as part of the TIGERS programme, on a nature walk at Barr Beacon 
Hill.  
 
Spending time outside in nature is known to have a number of benefits on our mental 
health and can increase concentration, helping to improve our overall mood. We hope that 
your child will embrace the experience and benefit from the additional support. 
  
The visit will take place on Friday 21st March 2025, we will leave Barr Beacon School at 
2:00pm and will return at 3:00pm.  
 
Please confirm that you would like your child to attend this event, by completing the reply 
slip below and returning this to Mr Townsend/Miss Oldham by Thursday 20th March 2025. 
 
If you have any queries, please contact postbox@barrbeaconschool.co.uk 
  
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
  
Mrs. K. Hibbs 
Headteacher 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

TIGERS Wellbeing Walk 
Friday 21st March 2025 

mailto:postbox@barrbeaconschool.co.uk


 

 
 
 
 
 
 
Pupil Name: _______________________________________ Form: ___________ 
 
 

o I give consent for my child to take part in the TIGERS Wellbeing Walk on Friday 21st  

March 2025.  

o I agree to my child travelling by minibus and that they will arrive back to Barr Beacon 

School.  

o The medical information and contact details currently held by the school for my child 

are correct. 

 
 
 
 
 
Signed: ________________________________________ Date: ___________ 


